
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Cathie Secombe                                     9th February, 2021                                            Term 1 Week 3 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2021 

 

FEBUARY 

9     P & C Meeting 

11   Service NSW Support Day 

12   Book Club returned 

 

 

MARCH 

1    STEPS (Eyesight test) 
      Kinder only 

3    School Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

 
PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
Congratulations to all the competitors who represented our school at 
the Small Schools Swimming Carnival. We had a few students do 
very well in their races and we are now just waiting on confirmation 
to see if any of our students move through to the next level. Thank 
you to Mr Tucker for accompanying them on the day and thank you 
to the students for representing yourselves and our school so well. 
  
Kindergarten have completed their first full week of school and we 
are amazed at how quickly they have settled into their new routines. 
This week we will send home the information about our meet and 
greet sessions for all the classes. It will look a little different this year 
due to ongoing restrictions, but we are hoping to still see many of 
you there. 
  
This Thursday we have Service NSW on site. They will set them-
selves up in the Library for parents who wish to speak to them about 
applying for Active Kids and Creative Kids Vouchers and also for 
anyone wanting information on travel passes. They will be available 
between 9:30-11:00am. If you would like to speak to them we ask 
that you phone ahead to indicate you'd like to attend and to also use 
the QR Codes on the gates when you enter the site. 
 
Lastly we have an increasing number of students coming every day 
without hats. As part of our Sun Safe Policy all children are required 
to be wearing a hat and have a drink bottle when on the playground. 
Please ensure your child has their hat packed every day. New hats 
are available from the office for $12.00 or they can also be pur-
chased through the My School Connect App. 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Ms Catherine Secombe 
 
BOOK CLUB  
Book Club is due back Friday the 12th February. This year we would ap-
preciate that when ordering books please use the “LOOP “ system.  
 
BUS PASSES 
Any student in Year 3 that currently has a bus pass needs to reapply 
online, as travel requirements change from infants to primary. For more 
information see the Service NSW website. 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

NEW COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please scan 

the QR code and sign in at 

the office.  

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-school-travel-pass


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 

K/1  —  Dom & Savannah 
 

1/2  —  Roselee & Miila 
 

2/3 —  Cale & Isaac 
 

3/4/5—David & Abbie 
 

5/6 —  Sammi & Indeeka 
  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

 

SHOALHAVEN JUNIOR CRICKET ALL GIRLS PROGRAM 

Pop-Up Blast Clinic: 
Everyone gets a chance to bat, bowl and field in short, modified games of cricket. 
Kids will develop their skills and teamwork through fun game based activities. 
Sign up for your Blast Pack! 
Starting Wednesday 24th February  at Nowra Showground between 4.30 and 
6.00pm . 
For more information email: sean.barrett@cricketnsw.com.au or call  
mobile 047 828 5762 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Rama in Year 2/3  turns 8 Thursday 
William S in Year K/1 turns 5 on Monday 

 

 

Kindergarten’s 

first week.  


